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The following are pictures from the weeks ending in 9.4.20 through 9.25.20 in regards to the Life Sciences Building Interior
Renovations Project. This project is progressing well as the contractors push to finish up everything on time. The lab A/V
and lighting will be finishing up in the next few weeks along with the all the new above-ceiling cable frays that will support
the new data fiber being ran throughout the building. The finishes and furniture selections have been finalized and or-
dered and so all of the new furniture for the classrooms and lectures will arrive and be installed at the end of November/
beginning of December, so that the building will be ready for the start of the Winter Semester 2021. The classrooms are
nearly ready for new finishes which will include ceilings (tile and grid), walll finishes (paint), and floors (carpet tiles).

The top-left and right photos show the metal furring strips installed
in the second floor lecture hall. Next the contractors will install the wall
board. This work was necessary to conceal all of the new electrical and
data infrastructure associated with the new A/V systems in this room.

The bottom-right photo is an example of some of the new electrical
infrastructure being installed in some of the existing spaces as part of
this project. This new panel is just one of many new installations
throughout the building. These new installations will afford the College
the possibility future changes and/or expansions from both an electrical
and data aspect.

The bottom-left photo shows the progress in the first floor lecture hall
where the wall board has been installed and is being finished. This
space is undergoing a significant “facelift” with not only new finishes,
but new A/V systems and seating. When finished this space will be a
state-of-the-art presentation space which will greatly benefit the learn-
ing needs of the students.




